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News 

Friday 21st July 2017 

We have finally reached the end of the academic year and we wave our Year 6s off on their next stage in their 

academic journey. I would like to wish them well and know they will flourish at their chosen High School with 

solid foundations which have been cemented here at Winwick CE. I would also like to wish those members of 

staff well who are also leaving us this year: Mrs Common for her 20 years service to the school, Mrs Dakin for 

supporting and nurturing the many children over the last three years and to Mrs Bainton as she continues her 

teaching career in Trafford. I would like to thank them for all their hard work and dedication to the job. We 

wish them well for their futures.  

Since January, it has been wonderful getting to know your children and many of you as individuals. Thank you for 

the many positive comments received on the parental feedback forms and particularly to those who have noticed 

a significant change in direction for the school since January. The full report and responses will be compiled 

over the summer and sent out the first week back in September. I recognise that we are on a journey but with 

the stability of leadership, new recruitment of outstanding teachers and some new systems which have been put 

in place I know Winwick is definitely on the up and is an exciting place to be. I feel very privileged to continue 

this journey with you, and as  a team I know we will work together to ensure this school is the best it can 

possibly be for the children and families we serve.  

I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of the full staff team, to wish you a wonderful, relaxing holiday. 

May you enjoy much cherished time with your children.  

I look forward to seeing you all in September,  

Mrs S Dymond (Executive Headteacher) 

 

ReceptionThomas DB on behalf of Reception 

Year 1: Jasmine W on behalf of Year 1 

Year 2: Lizzy M on behalf of Year 2 

Year 3: Kian A 

Year 4: Louie R on behalf of Year 4 

Year 5: Elizabeth P 

Year 6: Izzy S on behalf of Year 6 

Christian Value – Wisdom 

Dear Lord, I ask for Wisdom, knowledge of your word and responsiveness to your spirit. Amen 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
6th September: SCHOOL RE-OPENS 
7th September 2.30pm: Volunteers Coffee afternoon Anyone who wishes 
to volunteer in school should attend the meeting to organise days, times 
and receive safeguarding information.  
8th September: Information to be sent home about Historical Dress up day  
 
11th September: All After School Clubs commence this week  
 

Reception: Joshua O 

Year 1 : Lucy H 

Year 2: Aryon M 

Year 3: Pacha B & Ruby R 

Year 4: Mel W on behalf of Year 4 

Year 5: Jake W 

Year 6 : Jack D on behalf of Year 6 

  
Attendance Star 

Award    

 

Well done to all those 

children and classes 

who have been in all 

week, particularly  

Year 3 

St Rocco’s  

Well done to Emma P of Year 

5 in raising an amount of 

around £30 through “Guess 

the Number of Sweets in the 

Jar”.  

Reception  93.7% 

Year 1  98.5% 

Year 2  98.5% 

Year 3  98.6% 

Year 4  98.2% 

Year 5  96.7% 

Year 6  94.8% 

   

Headteacher Awards this week were presented to   

Harry B for a brilliant Batman drawing and to   

Maisie F for a superb newspaper report on the 

scuba diver find. Well done to you both and to all 

those who have continued to work hard over this 

academic year. It has been lovely sharing in your 

achievements.  


